
 

All in-person classes for the Fall 2020 will now be online. 
 
 

 

Dear Students, Faculty and Staff: 

  

Due to a revised Alameda County Health Department Order (10-14c), Lincoln University 

is unable to continue our plan to have in-person instruction in our campus buildings right 

now.  This is due to the health department’s evaluation of current COVID-19 data in 

Alameda county. The health department will allow in-person instruction in the near future 

when they determine it is safe. 

  

All in-person classes for the Fall 2020 semester that begins this Monday, August 24, 2020 

will now be online.  Monday will be confusing with this transition, but we will try to make 

this transition for everyone as easy as possible.  In-person classes scheduled for this 

upcoming week should be flexible so both instructors and students can adjust to this 

change.  Students and instructors should contact the computer lab as soon as possible if 

they have communication or technical problems so our lab technicians can help. 

  

It is unfortunate for our Lincoln community to experience this COVID-19 environment, 

but be assured I continue to be committed along with our staff to provide you with the best 

quality education that Lincoln can deliver while keeping our 100 years distinguished 

feature of personal attention to every student. 

 

  

Dr. Mikhail Brodsky 

President of Lincoln University 
 

 

The important changes of the Alameda county order that cover us and have been revised are on 

page 11, Section 15(b)(xiv). 

http://file.lincolnuca.edu/2020/Fall%202020/Events/August/Alameda%20Co%20Order_20-14c%20%281%29.pdf

